Mr & Mrs M DeBidaph 118 Hillbury Road Warlingham Surrey CR6 9TD



'We face the future with growing confidence and hope, whilst never forgetting those whose lives were cut short by Cystic Fibrosis.'

12 November 2004

Dear Mr and Mrs DeBidaph

Stuart Alexander has told me of the huge amount of work you put in to ensure the success of the Motorbike Rally in aid of the Cystic Fibrosis Trust, by the members of an Indian Motorcycling Club. What a fantastic total! I could not believe it when Stuart told me you had raised £10,257.55. On behalf of the Cystic Fibrosis Trust congratulations and thank you very much indeed.

As you may know, money raised for the Cystic Fibrosis Trust will be used to help fund our medical research, clinical care and family support, which the 7,500 CF sufferers in this country rely on. Despite medical advances in the treatment available for children and young adults with CF we still lose three young people a week to the disease. There is no cure for CF at the moment.

With the Trust currently spending some £7.5 million a year on research and caring for those with CF your help is very much valued. There are more than 526 CF sufferers in the South West alone. Your support will help make sure that the Trust can continue its vital work throughout the UK.

Again thank you all so much for your donation – it will really make a difference.

Best wishes

Audrey Williams

Regional Fundraising Manager

South West



Rockwell Farm, Yeolmbridge, Launceston, Cornwall. PL15 8TJ
Tel - Fax: 0870 901 7142 Mobile: 07971 891 975 E-mail: awilliams@cftrust.org.uk
www.cftrust.org.uk